
  

 

 

 

 

HAPPY JULY 4TH! 

2014 

 

Wishing all women, mothers, daughters and friends of  

WFWP a   

Happy 4th of July and weekend!  

Let us continue to create "networks of the heart from the 

heart" to go from Independence to Interdependence based on 

our Creator's love and principles and thus bring hope and new 

life to this beautiful land of America!   

  

May God Bless us all! 

Angelika Selle, WFWP USA Board and Staff  
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